
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

18th March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you may be aware, Boris Johnson has announced all schools will close to the majority of children with 

effect from the end of the school day on Friday 20th March 2020.  Schools will remain open for children of 

key workers and vulnerable groups.   

Please be assured that once we have been given further information we will keep you updated.  We would 

like to thank you for your understanding and cooperation while we formulate further plans in these 

unprecedented times. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs N Mace 

Headteacher 

  


